
Peek of the Week 
The Woodlands — 13th May 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have been looking at        
describing the characters using adjectives.         
We sorted adjectives to describe either the snail 
or the whale. Then, we wrote sentences using the ’what like’ shape      
coding sentence frame.  
We also have been looking at what the characters are doing. We 
matched verbs to pictures from the story. Then, we used the vocabu-
lary to write ’what doing’ sentences. 
Next week, we will sequence the story and describe the setting. 
 
Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been using number lines to subtract.  We had to 
be careful to start on the first number in the number sentence, count 
backwards and make sure we do the correct amount of jumps. Next 
week, we will continue to practice this method.  

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have  been using column            
subtraction to two 2-digit numbers. Next week, they will continue to 
practice this method.  

Afternoons. 

This week, we have continued our Science topic all about plants. We 
took part in a plant scavenger hunt to see which plants grow in our 
school. We also looked at the different parts of a tree. 

Next week is Maths week at Priory. We will take part in two exciting 
workshops—The puzzle company and Maths play— and will create 
some maths shape artwork.  

Important information  

- Please continue to support your 
child’s reading at home.—new 
flashcards and reading book have 
been sent home.  

-27.5.22— INSET day 

- Maths play—16th May 

- Puzzle workshop company—17th 

May  

- Jubilee celebrations  - 26th May 

 

 

 Star of the week:  Leah 

 

Word of the week 

 

 

We have been watching our     
flowers to see if they would begin 
growing. Here are the results so 
far.  


